15/10/2020

KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB
NEWSLETTER - OCTOBER 2020

The results are in and the following Office Bearers &
Directors have been elected to serve for 2020/21
Captain - Andy Parsons

Vice-Captain - Chris Hill

The Management Committee:

Jim Airth (Chairman)

Bob O'Hara (Vice-Chairman)

Des Spencer (Finance)

Andy Groom (Chair Greens Sub-Committee)
Maurice Randall (Greens Sub-Committee)
Kevin Harrington (Greens Sub-Committee)
Trevor Townsend ( Corporate & Marketing)
Alan Penny (Special Projects)

Capital Projects - Borehole & Irrigation System - Course
Sub-Committee

For more information and to download the vote count
click on the read more button below.

Mixed 4's Carvery & Captains Drive-In

Sunday 18 October 2020

Main - £9.60pp
Dessert - £4.00pp

Bookings Essential

Captains Blazer presentation at 6pm.

/ A All members welcome

VE DAY War Ration Meal

Saturday 7 - Wednesday 11 November 2020




£10.00 PER PERSON

2 COURSES AND COFFEE

Served 12:30 to 17:30 on a Rolling Basis
BOOKINGS Essential

For more information click on read more button below.

Stoke Salver Final

Sunday 11 October 2020 at Yeovil
KHGC v Ashley Wood

The result was a win for Ashley Wood

At lunch Knighton Heath had a slight lead - but it finally
came down to the last putt on the last green of the last
match - it was that close

The team was a credit to Knighton Heath and to the
Team Captain Andy Parsons - the KH supporters who
made the journey were treated to a very high standard
of golf.

Well done, you did us proud.

The end result was a win for Ashley Wood.

Golf Course Etiquette

Etiquette is an integral part of the game, defining golf's
core values . It describes the manner in which the game
of golf should be played to ensure all players gain
maximum enjoyment.

Keep up with the Group in Front.

It is a group’s responsibility to keep up with the group in
front. If they lose a clear hole and delay the group
behind, they should invite the group behind to play
through, irrespective of the number of players in that
group. Where a group has not lost a clear hole, but it is
apparent that the group behind can play faster, they
should also invite the faster moving group to overtake
them.

* Do not worry about the group behind — keep up with
the group in front.

* If you feel that your group is falling behind take
responsibility and bring this to the attention of the other
players in your group.

* React positively to the situation.

* If your group is behind there is no need to run but try




to catch up quickly.
* Invite the group behind you to play through if you are
delaying them.

In short, it's about “respect”.........ccc.... for more
information click on the read more button below.

Reciprocal Arrangements

It has been brought to the attention of the Club
Management that certain members are contravening the
reciprocal arrangement we have with other clubs by:

- inviting non-members to play as part of their group.
- using members names to book without their
permission.

Reciprocals are for the benefit of playing members only,
excluding flexible members.

By members contravening this arrangement the club
could lose this very worthwhile benefit.

Any member found abusing the arrangements will face
disciplinary action.
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